
 

The Corporation of the 
Town of Tecumseh 

Chief Administrative Officer 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

From: Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 

Date to Council: September 24, 2024 

Report Number: CAO-2024-07 

Subject: Strategic Priorities 2023 Report Out 

 

Recommendations 

It is recommended: 

That Report CAO-2024-07, entitled “Strategic Priorities 2023 Report Out”, be received. 

Background 

At the commencement of each term of Council, the Members of Council and 
Administration meet to discuss and set corporate strategic priorities for the next term. 
Council Members give consideration to their vision for the future of Tecumseh and 
reflect on their mission as leaders and stewards of the Town of Tecumseh and the 
communities it serves. The resulting strategic plan is undergirded by the values that 
guide Council and Administration’s decisions on behalf of current and future citizens.  

In July 2023, Town Council adopted the Strategic Priorities 2023 – 2026 document and 
directed Administration to incorporate the strategic priorities into municipal work plans 
for implementation, with an annual report out on progress.  
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Comments 

Council’s newly adopted Strategic Priorities have been captured in three comprehensive 
and relevant priorities: 

• Sustainable Growth: Achieve prosperity and a livable community through 
sustainable growth.  

• Community Health & Inclusion: Integrate community health and inclusion into 
our places and spaces and everything we do. 

• Service Experience: Enhance the experience of Team Tecumseh and our 
citizens through responsive and respectful service. 

In line with the new strategic priorities and their respective goals and actions, progress, 
through teamwork and collaboration, was made in all priority areas as captured in 
Attachment 1. 

Administration is pleased to submit the annual report to Council, which will be shared in 
both print and a web version on the Town’s website for public review  

Consultations 

All Departments 
OPP – Essex County Detachment 

Financial Implications 

There are no financial implications associated with this report. 
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Link to Strategic Priorities 

Applicable 2023-2026 Strategic Priorities 

☒ Sustainable Growth: Achieve prosperity and a livable community 
through sustainable growth. 

☒ Community Health and Inclusion: Integrate community health and 
inclusion into our places and spaces and everything we do. 

☒ Service Experience: Enhance the experience of Team Tecumseh and 
our citizens through responsive and respectful service. 

 

Communications 

Not applicable  ☐ 

Website  ☒ Social Media  ☒ News Release  ☐ Local Newspaper  ☐ 

  

https://tecumsehstratplan.ca/
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This report has been reviewed by Senior Administration as indicated below and 
recommended for submission by the Chief Administrative Officer. 

Prepared by: 

Christina Hebert, BA (Hons), MA, Dipl. M.A. 
Deputy Clerk – Clerks Services & Policy Advisor 

Recommended by: 

Margaret Misek-Evans, MCIP, RPP 
Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Attachment 
Number 

Attachment 
Name 

1 Strategic Priorities 2023 Report Out 
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